Florida Department of

Memorandum Environmental Protection
TO: Trina Vielhauer, Chief
Bureau of Air Regulation
FROM: Jeff Koerner, Air Permitting Nort%’}&
DATE: June 2, 2005

SUBJECT: Draft Air Permit No. (0830137
Merillat Ocala Plant
Addition of Line 4

Attached for your review are the following items:

¢ Intent to Issue Permit and Public Notice Package;

o Technical Evaluation and Preliminary Determination;
¢ Draft Permit; and

¢ PE Certification

The draft permit authorizes the construction of a 4™ finishing line at the existing wood furniture manufacturing
plant, which is located in Marion County at 1300 S.W. 38" Avenue in Ocala, Florida.

The Technical Evaluation and Preliminary Determination provides a detailed description of the project, rule
applicability, and emissions standards. The P.E. certification briefly summarizes the proposed project. Day
#74 is July 1, 2005. I recommend your approval of the attached Draft Permit for this project.

Attachments



